
  
 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                                                                         20th July 2023 
 
Re: Money Saving Information 
 
Following the information sent out regarding the ‘Cost of living Crisis’ please find below a list of places that offer either free 
children’s meals or reduced rate children’s meals over the Summer break 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


